
                                                                                                                                               

The Boys and Girls Club is proud to partner with 

Ansonia Little League   

Baseball/Softball clinics 

Begins Wednesday January 8th, 2020   

Clinics will meet each Wednesday and Thursday for four weeks from 

 5:30-6:30p.m. 

Wednesdays Baseball    Thursdays Softball 

Instruction will be provided by current coaches and past players. 

Focus: Correct throwing motions and batting fundamentals 

Clinics are free to all current Boys and Girls Club members 3rd grade an 
above. 

Equipment needed by participants: gloves and sneakers 

Permission forms are at the front desk 
 
 

Important: We ask that you allow your child to complete each session without the interruption of being 
picked up early. 

Thank you for understanding the importance of keeping all the children focused on learning. 
 
 
 
 

                                                                                                                                                                   
 


